
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :  Summer 2  2022     Theme: Stone Age  

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
Hello Everyone, 

 

Wow, this half term has really flown by and it has 

been a busy one. Our topic has been the stone 

age and we have woven this into many aspects 

of our day. We turned a very large box into a 

cave and created cave paintings to decorate 

the inside with as well as decorating the outside. 

We listened to a story over the weeks about the 

stone age to find out what they ate and how 

they lived. In cooking one week we made 

vegetable soup, not quite like the stone age 

people as we had an oven, not hot rocks, but 

hopefully the idea was there. We have made 

homes out of sticks and material and enjoyed 

making rafts with sticks and floating them as 

part of our science. We certainly enjoyed 

sending our rafts down a drainpipe and into the 

water!   

Of course, we haven’t neglected our Maths 

and English. In Maths we have being looking at 

different types of measurement and working out 

how long, tall and heavy items are. In English we 

have been focusing on sentence construction 

using colourful semantics and including 

positional language. We have continued our 

reading and phonics work in the mornings too.  

We have loved playing glockenspiels in music, 

transferring those skills to the keyboard and had 

a musical day out in Victoria Park at the band 

stand. That was the last of our trips out this term, 

which has included shopping trips to Waitrose.  

Sports day was a great success. We enjoyed all 

the circuit activities in the morning before 

competing in the running races in the 

afternoon. There was some great running from 

everyone in Pendennis.  

 

I think everyone is ready for a restful few weeks 

over the summer, ready to start again in the 

September. Have a great time! 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

  

     

    
 

   
 

   
 

   
       

    
 

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 16th July 2022 

School starts back on Monday 5th September 2022 

 


